
Water Tower Project Update 

The exterior of the tank has been painted and the Crooked 
River Ranch Community Logo has been painted on the side of 
the tank facing the fire station.  Now it is time to lift the tank 
into its final resting place.  Landmarks top out crew will be 
arriving on site July 6th.  The top out crew is responsible for 
placing the access tube, lifting the tank into place, putting 
down the floor,  and putting on the roof.  Currently the tank is 
scheduled to be lifted into place on July 10th weather 
permitting.  This process will take about 3 hours and could be 
early in the morning when the winds are light. We will be 
posting updates to the lift schedule on the website and putting 
it on an email notification as the time comes closer. 

The tank is scheduled to be in service in early October.  This is 
a month ahead of the contract in service date.   

 

 

Work on the well house and the electrical room will continue for 
the next few month.  The building will be made of precast 
concrete walls that are textured with a light sandy brown color.  
The building shell is scheduled to be complete in mid July.   

Most of the ground work will be finished in September.   
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Please check out the project webcam at www.crrwater.com 

See Project Update on Next Page  
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Next Scheduled Board Meeting 

Annual Meeting 

August 20th, 2016 

Located at MacPerson Park 

Following the HOA Meeting 
Meeting locations are accessible to persons with disabilities 

Three applicants for the one open 
board positions. 

For the upcoming fall board elections there 
are 3 applicants: 

 Dennis Glender 

 Dennis Kirk 

 Steven Wymore 

Each applicant will have a statement in the 
July Newsletter and will have a opportunity to 
speak at the upcoming Annual Meeting.  

Ballots will be mailed at the end of September 
for the election held in October.  

We will be closed 
Monday July 4th in 

observance of 
Independence day. 

http://www.crrwater.com/
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